%

Dear Parents/Carers,

&

Christmas is quickly approaching and with all of the hustle and bustle
and excitement of the season, the students have expressed interest in a
class Secret Santa gift exchange. | know additional expenditures at this
time of year can be tricky, which is why participation is optional. We
would like to set a maximaum of $10 for each gift.

We will exchange gifts at our Christmas class party on Wednesday 1.4
December. Gifts will need to be wrapped and labelled and brought to
school by Monday 12t December.

If your child would like to participate, please fill in the permission note

and return by Friday 2" December for your child can be given a name
for their Secret Santa Gift.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Kind regards,

Jénine Milgaté
&/ 6 Monsoon Class teacher/Assistant Principal
[ give permission for my child to participate in 5/6 4
Monsoon Secret Santa Gift Exchange. | understand gifts need to be brought

to school wrapped and labelled before Monday 12t December.

Name:

Signature:
Date:




